
  
ADVERTISEMENT FOR INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 
The Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority will accept sealed BIDS for the trimming 
of twenty one (21) trees on BRHA properties in Bristol, Virginia.  The project shall consist 
of, but be not limited to, furnishing all labor, and equipment and performing all work required 
for trimming, traffic control, and all associated work as specified in and shown in the 
specifications of the Invitation for Bid. No pre-bid conference will be held. Questions and 
comments are due September 27, 2024 by 4:00 p.m..  Bids are due no later than 3:00 
p.m. local prevailing time, on October 8, 2024, at Bristol Redevelopment and Housing 
Authority, 120 Hope Lane (formerly 809 Edmond Street), Bristol, VA 24201, and then 
publicly opened and read aloud. The CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be examined 
beginning September 12, 2024, at the following location: Bristol Redevelopment and 
Housing Authority, 120 Hope Lane, Bristol, VA. The sender is responsible for confirming 
the email was received by BRHA. Bidders are required to comply with all applicable state 
and local governments licensing and permit requirements as they apply to this work. 

Lisa R. Porter 
Executive Director 


